
John “JB” Byrd 
 

Headquartered in Fairfax City, Virginia, "JB" is President of Miller/Wenhold 

Capitol Strategies specializing in government affairs with over 20 years in advocacy, 

policy, and strategic initiatives. He began working in the Federal policy arena in 

October 2001. 

 

In 2005, JB was hired by John M. Palatiello & Associates, a public affairs consulting 

firm which merged with Miller/Wenhold in 2018. He is the registered federal 

lobbyist for the National Society of Professional Surveyors (NSPS). JB is also the 

lead staffer for the Council on Federal Procurement of Architectural and Engineering 

Services (COFPAES), the Digital Coast Partnership and Advocacy Coalition, the 3D 

Elevation Program (3DEP) Coalition, and the Coalition for the White House 

Conference on Small Business (WHCSB). Additionally, JB lobbies for the 

Subsurface Utility Engineering Association (SUEA), the U.S. Geospatial Executives 

Organization (USGEO), and individual firms as clients. 

 

JB earned an MBA from Winthrop University and BA in History from James 

Madison University. 


